
Good morning ladies, 
SM Sailing, Tabor Academy, and the Beverly YC look forward to hosting you at the 
2021 Gill Trophy starting on Monday July 26th. A few logistics to make Monday run more 
smoothly. 
 
1) Boats can be delivered starting on Monday at 1500. Come in the Hoyt Hall driveway 
(235 Front St).  You will be directed as to where to unload and where you store your 
boat, trailers, and coach boat. Logistic sheet is posted on Regatta Network too. 
 
3) Prior to registration on Monday, please make sure your sail number is correct. Here 
is the link so you can edit your registration if you need to. Your attention to this 
important fact will make everything easier for you on Monday. 
 
4) Monday is a set up and registration day. We will start racing on Tuesday. Based upon 
the forecast, expect Tuesday to be long day on the water. Some of you have asked 
about the “clinic.” There is no clinic this year.  
 
5) Sailing Instructions are posted on the Regatta Network site. Paper copies will not be 
distributed on Monday. 
 
6) Make sure your coaches fill out the on-line SM Sailing Coach Registration Form 
before they arrive. There is a paper version posted on the Gill Regatta Network site too. 
 
Questions, comments, or concerns? Please let me know. I look forward to seeing you 
all in Marion on Monday. 
 
Rob Hurd 
SM Sailing Admin 
SouthernMassSailing@GMail.com 
508-542-0700 
 


